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March 1, 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents: 
 
Your 8th grade student is about to complete his/her middle school journey and embark 
upon high school. Northside High School prides itself with a wall-to-wall career academy 
approach and your student will be a part of one of our career academies fall 2017.  
   
Career academies show students how their school subjects are related to careers they 
may want to pursue by connecting academic subjects to real world applications. Career 
academies provide an excellent background for students who are interested in pursuing 
further education or work related to various careers. Career academy students form 
strong bonds with each other and their teachers as they are part of a small learning 
community. They are often more engaged in school because they are interested in the 
career field around which our school is focused. Academy teachers work closely with 
students to learn the foundational skills for that field, to explore career opportunities, 
and to access internships and other work-based learning experiences at industry sites. 
 
Northside High School would like to invite you to an informational meeting to learn 
more about the career academies we have to offer.  We feel that it is very important that 
you are involved in decisions about your child's educational options. Please use the link 
below to confirm attendance to one of Northside High School’s Career Academy 
informational meetings.  
 

www.NHSCareerAcademyRSVP.com   
 
 

We at Northside High School are pleased to welcome you and feel that your freshman 
will make a great addition to our student body. We wish you the very best in success in 
your future and hope that you will find all of your needs satisfactorily met here. Thank 
you for your prompt attention to this invite and for choosing Northside High. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Maria Johnson 

Principal 

 

 


